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FTAO Wendy Mckay -Lead panel member of the Examining Authority.
 
Dear Wendy Mckay,
 
Learning that there is now insufficient water supply in place for Sizewell C to be built,  then
once again EDF have demonstrated their lack of preparation in the submission of this
application. We do wonder what other oversights exist and have yet to surface.
 
This is not the only area of concern we have and additionally list below those that are
particularly worrying to us.
 
1. It is not green or by any means clean.
 
2. It will not assist in CO2 reduction, but exacerbate it over the coming decade and
beyond.
 
3. New Nuclear is not an economic source of energy generation.
 
4. The EPR reactor is still unproven technology. There are only two completed reactors in
the world and one has had to be shut down due to fuel leakages.
 
5. Clean renewable sources of energy generation and storage are available to be built now
and would commence generation in a fraction of the time it takes to build a nuclear plant
at Sizewell. Should it ever be completed and commence generation!
 
6. It will have a huge Impact on an AONB and loss of rare habitats for generations to come
with no policy yet in place to deal with the spent radioactive waste it would produce.
 
We appreciate the scale of task that you and your team have and wish you every success
in arriving at a decision that will benefit the well being of all current and future generations
in this country and beyond.
 
With kind regards
 
Adrian & Greta Dickerson 

 






